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PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

March 12, 2020 

 

SUBJECT: POSTPONED - Alameda County Forum on the    

State of Juvenile Justice Reform  
 

Out of an abundance of caution to protect public health, today’s 

Alameda County State of Juvenile Justice Forum is postponed until 

further notice. On Tuesday, March 10, 2020 the Alameda County 

Board of Supervisors declared a local health emergency in response 

to the spread of COVID-19.  

 

To learn more about the Alameda County Public Health 

Department response to COVID-19 or resources to prevent the 

spread of germs visit: http://www.acphd.org/2019-ncov.aspx. 

Please contact the District Two Office at 510-272-6692 or 

District2@acgov.org to be notified when the Forum is rescheduled. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Richard Valle 

Supervisor, District 2 
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